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2024 GMCB Report on 200% Reference Based Pricing for State Employees and 
Teachers: $79M Cut to Hospitals in 2022 
According to the GMCB report, exempting Critical Access Hospitals would still result in a $62M cut. 

The GMCB report did not analyze impact to Vermont Health Connect plans or hospital margins, as 
required by the legislative language, so it is difficult to predict the impacts to services of the VT-NEA and 
VSEA proposal. 

Compared to 2024 Total Hospital Operating Margin of $55M 
The Green Mountain Care Board presented the total operating margin for hospitals statewide in FY 2024 
as $55M.  

VAHHS opposes the VT-NEA and VSEA reference-based pricing plan as proposed. It is likely to result in a 
reduction in access to health care services for Vermonters.  

https://gmcboard.vermont.gov/sites/gmcb/files/documents/GMCB%20RBP%20Report%20-%2012.16.2024_0.pdf#page=4&zoom=auto,-78,763
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